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Welcome
October 31st

6:30pm

LET THE MESSAGE OF CHRIST DWELL AMONG YOU RICHLY AS YOU 
TEACH AND ADMONISH ONE ANOTHER WITH ALL WISDOM THROUGH 
PSALMS, HYMNS, AND SONGS FROM THE SPIRIT, SINGING TO GOD 

WITH GRATITUDE IN YOUR HEARTS. - COLOSSIANS 3:16



ORDER OF SERVICE
Welcome & Announcements

Worship

Congregational Prayer
Ministry For Prayer: Randy abd Wanda Potratz

Hymn

Message: Weddings, Wardrobes, and Wineskins

Hymn

Closing Prayer

(Children may leave for children’s church during late service)

We're glad that you are able to worship the Lord with us 
today. How does your faith in Jesus affect you? How should 

we respond to Jesus Christ? That is one of the issues 
today's Scripture passage addresses. May God help the 

practice of our faith reflect the reality of our faith. Thanks so 
much for coming; have a great week!

Good Morning Friend!

October is Pastor Appreciation Month! 
Let’s show the guys and their families how much we appreciate them! Cards, 

 words of encouragement, prayer, small gifts - whatever you want to do to let 
 them know what a positive impact they have in your life.

"This Man (Jesus) suddenly remarks one day, 'No one need fast while I am 
here.' Who is this Man who remarks that His mere presence suspends all 
normal rules?"           - C.S. Lewis

"The greatest saint in the world is not he who prays most or fasts most; it is 
not he who gives alms, or is most eminent for temperance, chastity or justice. 
It is he who is most thankful to God."      - William Law

"Fastings and vigils without a special object in view are time run to waste."   
             - David Livingstone

"Change begins when one realizes that it is unwise to pour a new wine into 
an old wine skin. If you change your mind, you have to change your actions 
too!”              - Israelmore Ayivor

Quarterly Potluck and Congregational Meeting TODAY  October 24th
Following the 10:30am service at Terrace Shores (approx 12pm) we’re having a 

 chili dump, all are welcome to join us! Immediately following the potluck we’re 
 holding our quarterly congregational meeting. Though only members can vote, 
 all are welcome to attend. 

Ushers
We have resumed our usher schedule with the duties limited to handing  out 

 bulletins, helping with seating, doing a quick head count, and helping to 
 distribute the elements for the Lord’s Supper. Anyone feeling comfortable in 
 helping (whether you ushered in the past or not - free training!!), Please 
 contact the church office letting us know what service you would prefer. 
 Thank you!

Christian Radio Stations
Looking for encouraging Christian radio stations? Here’s a short list for you!

Madison WNWC at 102.5 FM
Tomah WVC X at 98.9 FM
Baraboo WCNP at 89.5 FM
Milladore WGNV at 88.5 FM
Suring WRVM at 102.7 FM

Fond du Lac K-LOVE at 91.7 FM
Appleton WEMI at 91.9 FM

If you have the YouVersion Bible app, 
go to the “more” menu and then 

“events. The app will list posted events 
near you (including Terrace Shores). 
Follow along and take notes right in 

the app! If you don’t have the app, you 
can find it for both Android and 
IPhone in the app stores for free.



Name: ________________________________________________________________________

Address: ______________________________________________________________________

Best #(s) to contact: __________________________________________________________

Email Address(es): ____________________________________________________________

Add to Email List? _______________    Add to Email Prayer Chain? ______________

Kids at Home (Names/Ages): __________________________________________________

We want to include you!!

With the precautions we have been taking due to COVID (not passing out 
our fellowship pads), we may not have any contact info for you and your 
family. We would like to include you in our directory and email lists (if 
you’re comfortable with that, of course) and you don’t have to be a 

member to be included. 

You can fill out the form on the back side of this announcement, tear it 
off, and drop it in the offering box, email your info to 

admin@terraceshores.org, or contact the church office. Thank you!

Please feel free to take a visitor bag with you today!
In it you'll find an informational brochure and other items we

would like you to have for being our guest this morning!

Welcome Visitors of Terrace Shores

INTRODUCTION

I.   The _____________________ Of Jesus - Comparing ______________________ 
                    (9:14)

II.  The _____________________ By Jesus - Comparing ______________________ 
                    (9:15)

III. The ____________________ From Jesus - Comparing ____________________   
                   (9:16-17)

CONCLUSION

SAVE THE DATE!!!
A Christmas Walk Through the life of Jesus
Dec 11th  2pm-5pm & 6pm-8pm. Dec 12th 2pm-5pm
Experience walking through biblical scenes of the life of Christ. There will be 

 narrations and song. We can use people to participate, help with set up, and 
 take down. So many areas to help and be part of reaching our communities for 
 Christ. If you have any questions, and want to help, contact Holly Sina (920-
 248-9255) or Carmen Zacharias (920-229-8049).

Operation Christmas Child
Since 1993, Operation Christmas Child, the world’s largest Christmas project of 

 its kind, has collected and delivered more than 146 million shoebox gifts to 
 children in more than 160 countries and territories. In 2017, Operation Christmas 
 Child hopes to collect enough shoebox gifts to reach another 12 million

children in countries like Peru, the Philippines, Rwanda and Ukraine. Grab a 
 shoebox on your way out or you can also check out the website: 
 https://www.samaritanspurse.org/. Last drop off date is Nov. 14th.

NOTE: We have restocked our shoebox label supply, look for them on the 
 table  in the lobby. Also Samaritan’s Purse is asking for a $9 donation to be 
 included with each shoebox to help with shipping and other project costs. You 
 can also  donate the $9 online and print off a special label that allows you to 
 track which  country your shoebox goes to. 


